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“Reclaiming childhood, one family at a time.” 

 
 

   OCTOBER FLASHBACK 

 

With all the challenges that COVID threw 

at us, Bambini family still managed to 

celebrate Halloween with same spirit as 

every year. Following all the safety 

protocols and ensuring everyone’s safety, 

here is how Halloween looked like at 

Bambini! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Imagination is more important than knowledge. Knowledge is limited. 

Imagination encircles the world.” 

― Albert Einstein  

 Imagination is the door to possibilities. It is where creativity, ingenuity, and 

thinking outside the box begins for child development. Imaginative and 

creative play is how children learn about the world. 
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November Upcoming Events and Important Dates: 

 
Daycare: 
  
Backwards Day: November 6th will be backwards day. 
 

Center Closure: November 11th, center will be closed for Remembrance Day. 
 

Favorite Home Book Day:  We encourage families to send your child’s favorite book to the center. It will be 
shared read next Thursday, after keeping them in isolation for a week. 
 

National Children’s Day:  November 20th is National Children’s Day. We will be having a dress up day for all the 
children. 
 

PJ Day: November 26th will be PJ Day. 
 

Out of School care: 
 

Children’s storybook week: November 9th – 13th, let us know your child’s favorite book and we will try and 
find/read it. 
 
Center Closure: November 11th, center will be closed for Remembrance Day.  

 
No Public School: No Public School on November 12th, 13th and 30th. 
 
World Hello Day: November 21st is World Hello Day. November 23rd - 27th, 
every day this week we will teach the children hello in a different language. 
 
 
*November is Children’s mental health month. We will be focusing on 
acknowledging our feelings and working together to understand and 
validate everyone’s feelings as well as our o


